
 
 

 
 

TO: National Executive Committee 

 Department and Chapter Commanders and Adjutants 

 All Employees 

 

FROM: Barry A. Jesinoski, National Adjutant 

 

DATE: April 15, 2025 

 
SUBJECT: Partnership with Delta Dental 

 

I am pleased to announce that Delta Dental is renewing its partnership with DAV by providing a 

generous donation of $80,000 to further our mission. 

 

Delta Dental strives to improve oral health through benefit plans, advocacy and community 

support. As part of this partnership, Delta Dental will attend and sponsor our 2025 National 

Convention and DAV 5K. The company has been a longtime supporter of the National Disabled 

Veterans Winter Sports Clinic, which they recently participated in for the ninth time. Through this 

renewed commitment, Delta Dental aims to improve the lives of our nation’s veterans by standing 

with DAV and promoting our mission to those we serve.  

 

We are grateful for Delta Dental’s generosity and continued support. For more information, 

contact partners@dav.org or visit www.deltadentalins.com/vadip  

 

Thank you for all that you do for America’s veterans.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Barry A. Jesinoski 
National Adjutant 
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